
  

 

We Want to Hear 

From You! 
The Rush School Based Health Center (SBHC) wants to hear 

from Orr Academy and KIPP One families. 

The SBHC is exploring how we can support Orr Academy and 

KIPP One families who have food needs.  Please complete this 

short survey, so your input can inform planning a food pantry 

or other programs in the school.  

Hover your phone over the QR code to the right or click on this 

link to access the survey 

https://bit.ly/3GGs7OL 

Your help is appreciated!  This survey is anonymous unless 

you provide your information at the end. Thank you!  

 

 

Please 

respond by 

June 30th! 
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